
New Programming Options 
Beginning in May, we will be able to interact with you in different ways! Programs will be 

offered virtually, in hybrid form (both in person and virtually), and in person. The May 

newsletter is currently posted on the WCCOA website (www.wccoa.net) and has been mailed 

out to subscribers. Within it you will find various opportunities to engage in-person at the 

following senior centers: Wood County (Bowling Green), Northeast (Walbridge), Rossford, 

and Perrysburg. Community “meet ups” at local restaurants/coffee shops have been arranged 

by all WCCOA Senior Center locations. 

We are thrilled to be able to serve older adults of Wood County in-person while still following 

Ohio Department of Health Orders related to COVID-19. Please read the following guidelines 

below: 

▪ Masks must be worn at all times. 

▪ Vaccines are NOT required in order to participate at any WCCOA location. 

▪ If you participate in fitness classes, you must bring in your own water bottle and 

equipment. Cleaning supplies will be available throughout and at the end of each session. 

▪ Registration is required for all in-person programs by contacting the Senior Center you 

plan to attend.  

▪ Class and program sizes will be strictly limited to a maximum of 10 people (including 

instructor/leader).  

▪ You must call the Senior Center before entering to answer the following questions: 

1. Within the past 14 days have you returned from any country/state for which a Level 3 

Travel Health Notice for COVID-19 has been issued by the CDC or the State of Ohio? 

2. Within the past 14 days have you had close contact with or cared for someone who has 

been diagnosed with COVID-19 or suspected to have COVID-19? 

3. Within the past 24 hours have you experienced any of the following symptoms: fever 

(defined as anything over 100°F), cough, sore throat, or shortness of breath? 

▪ Your temperature will be taken upon arrival to ensure you are not running a temperature. 

All other programs and services are available by appointment only between the hours of      

10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.  Other services are available including home-delivered meals, medical 

transportation, support groups, clinics, and technology assistance. 

Congregate dining at the Senior Center locations are not allowed under the current Orders from 

the Ohio Department of Health and Ohio Department of Aging.  

WCCOA staff look forward to safely hosting programs and activities at our eight Senior Centers!  

Please contact WCCOA Programs Department with questions or to register for a program. 

http://www.wccoa.net/

